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MEDIA RELEASE
COLIN MCDONALD QC WINS PRESTIGIOUS PRESIDENTS MEDAL

Leading Darwin barrister Colin McDonald QC was awarded the 2010 Law Council of Australia Presidents Medal last Friday 26 November 2010 at a gala dinner held at the Australian War Memorial in Canberra.

Northern Territory Bar Association President, Raelene Webb QC, said it was very pleasing to see Colin McDonald QC recognised nationally for his outstanding contribution to the legal profession. 
“Colin has brought credit on the legal profession through a wide range of issues to which he has been committed personally and professionally. He is very highly regarded by his peers throughout Australia,” Ms Webb said.

Mr McDonald is one of Australia’s most experienced barristers in human rights issues and cross-cultural professional engagement.

“Colin has a well-earned reputation of fighting for justice issues for Aboriginal Australians and for refugees. He has also worked extensively in the fields of refugee law, immigration, workers compensation and criminal law.
“One of Colin’s final cases, in a brilliant legal career, was to conduct litigation for Scott Rush and some other members of the Bali Nine in Australia.  He continued to liaise with Indonesian lawyers acting for Scott Rush in his case in Indonesia, through to the final appeal against Scott’s death sentence. 
 “Colin is a compassionate lawyer and throughout his 35 years of legal life has given generously both to his colleagues and clients.

“He has been a great mentor to countless members of the legal profession over the years — a considerable number of whom have gone on to become senior counsel and even judicial members,” Ms Webb said.
Colin McDonald QC was the inaugural President of the Northern Territory Criminal Lawyers Association and is a life member of that Association. He is a past-President of the Northern Territory Bar Association and was head of William Forster Chambers from 1998 until his recent retirement. 
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